
To all Wester Band members,  
 
Thank you for your efforts in preparing for this audition.  The skill level 
demonstrated in the audition process gets better each year!!! 
If you would like to receive feedback regarding your audition about your 
playing strengths and weaknesses, feel free to email Mr. Wood at the 
address below.   
 
Be aware that we will evaluate you throughout the first semester and make 
changes as needed.  If you think you should be in a higher band, you need to 
show us with your hard work and great improvement.  Please be aware that 
some changes may take place before school starts due to students moving 
away, new students enrolling, and potential class scheduling issues that may 
come up over the summer. 
 
If you are planning to be in the Wester Band this fall and your name is 
missing from the posted lists, please email Mr. Wood at the address below 
and it will be corrected.  If you are not attending Wester in the fall, please let 
me know ASAP so I can let the counselors know.  If you are moving, let me 
know where you are going so I contact your new director to let them know 
about you. 
 
Later this summer, you will receive some information about band for next 
year.  In addition, check out the Wester Band website at 
www.brookswesterband.com for updates about the upcoming school year.   
 
If you play a school owned instrument, additional information regarding 
instrument check out will be sent soon.   
 
Have a fun and safe summer!  I look forward to seeing you in August! 
 
 
Nathan Wood  
Band Director 
Wester Middle School 
NathanWood@misdmail.org 
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